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2018 Construction Spending Update

CONSTRUCTION
BY TIM MARTIN

Recently, the U.S Census Bureau released its report detailing a monthly estimate of
the total dollar value of construction work done in the U.S. The spending estimate
included work done on new and existing structures for both the private and public
sectors. The breadth of the spending estimate included the following: labor costs,
materials costs, overhead costs, interest, taxes paid during construction, and
contractor profits.

According to the recent U.S. Census Bureau’'s August Construction Spending release,
August 2018 construction spending was 6.5% higher than the same month in 2017. Along
similar lines, construction spending for the first eight months of 2018 was recorded
at $862.0 billion, while the first eight months of the previous year posted spending
of $818.7 billion, which is a 5.3% increase. Comparing the first eight months of
2018 to 2017, public construction and private construction have increased 7% and
4.8%, respectively. More specifically, within the private construction sector,
residential projects and nonresidential projects expanded 6.5% and 2.7%,
respectively.

Measured by the gross domestic product (GDP), the overall economy grew at a strong
4.2% annual rate in the April-June quarter. As recently published by the National
Association for Business Economics, the 2018 GDP is forecasted to come in at a solid
2.9% rate. As for 2018, the construction industry is reaping the benefits of the
surging economy. There is not total certainty as to whether, or how long, the
upswing will continue. As each construction firm handles the skilled labor shortages
and rising costs for land, lumber, and labor, it is pivotal to implement a strategic
plan, rather than to simply rely on a soaring economy.

If your company would like assistance in maneuvering the construction climate, we
invite you to contact us and visit the Schneider Downs Construction Industry Group.
For additional information, visit the Our Thoughts On blogsite.

You’ve heard our thoughts... We'd like to hear yours

The Schneider Downs Our Thoughts On blog exists to create a dialogue on issues that are
important to organizations and individuals. While we enjoy sharing our ideas and insights, we’'re
especially interested in what you may have to say. If you have a question or a comment about
this article — or any article from the Our Thoughts On blog — we hope you’ll share it with us.
After all, a dialogue is an exchange of ideas, and we’d like to hear from you. Email us at
contactSD@schneiderdowns. com.

Material discussed is meant for informational purposes only, and it is not to be construed as
investment, tax, or legal advice. Please note that individual situations can vary. Therefore,
this information should be relied upon when coordinated with individual professional advice.
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